
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am retired and self funded. 

It would mean a big increase in unemployment, a permanent loss of high quality jobs and a 
worsening balance of trade deficit. There would also be serious social and economic effects. 
All Australians would suffer, either directly or indirectly. 

Australia's social and economic future would be seriously impaired. 

It is extremely important to keep Australian manufacturing industry. 

Kind Regards, 
Brad Patrick 
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